
 

 

 

Bulletin No. 261 | 17 March 2015  

SYSTEMS MAINTENANCE MIDLAND BUILDING 

Landgate wishes to inform you that it is conducting a scheduled maintenance of the electrical 
infrastructure at its Midland building during the weekend of 28-29 March 2015. Subsequently a 
number of systems will be unavailable: 

From:    5pm, Friday 27 March 2015 (WST) 
To:        7am, Monday 30 March 2015 (WST) 

Landgate’s website landgate.wa.gov.au will continue to be live; however the following online 
services will be unavailable: 

• Online Store and MyLandgate services  
• Broker services  
• SLIP Enabler services 

Landgate apologises for the interruption to services and any inconvenience caused. Please 
direct all enquiries to Landgate’s Customer Service team on (08) 9273 7373 or 
customerservice@landgate.wa.gov.au 

 

 

https://promo-manager.server-secure.com/ch/8011/qbcsjf/704963/46edd1562y.html
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